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IHCP makes pharmacy benefit information readily   
accessible on provider website 

The Indiana Healthcare Coverage Programs (IHCP) updated the Pharmacy Services Quick Link at indianamedicaid.com to 

include hyperlinks to pharmacy information for each of the managed care entities (MCEs). Providers can now more readily 

access the preferred drug lists (PDLs), prior authorization (PA) criteria, and other pharmacy benefit information for Healthy 

Indiana Plan (HIP), Hoosier Care Connect, and Hoosier Healthwise (HHW) members. A link to OptumRx continues to be 

available for pharmacy benefit information for fee-for service (FFS) members. The Quick Links navigation panel, shown in 

Figure 1, appears in the provider website banner for easy access.   

Figure 1: Pharmacy Services Quick Link displays links to FFS and  
managed care pharmacy benefit information  
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Income limits now calculating correctly for presumptive eligibility applications 

The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) previously identified that the 

federal poverty level (FPL) income limit calculation for determining 

presumptive eligibility was computing incorrectly. As a result, some applicants 

were either erroneously denied eligibility altogether or were approved only for 

limited coverage under the Family Planning Eligibility Program. As an interim 

solution, providers were advised to submit requests for a follow-up review of 

any presumptive eligibility determination they believed may have been in 

error.  

This issue has been resolved. Presumptive eligibility income limit calculations 

are now computing correctly. Please contact 

PresumptiveEligibility@fssa.IN.gov with any questions or concerns.   

 

  

  

 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com.  

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-484. 
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A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white 
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To receive email notices of IHCP publications, 
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